
 
 

  

Please Come to the Hearing tomorrow, November 16th and Protect 
Access to Minnesota’s Fresh Raw Milk! 

We need you to come fill the Appellate Court Room! Can you imagine a world where 
Minnesotans would not be able to access FRESH RAW MILK? So much for Cows, Colleges, 
and Contentment!! And where Minnesota farmers that privately contract with you to share the 
products of their farm would be harassed and shut down by state agencies that regulate large 
commercial enterprises? 

Lake View Natural Dairy in Grand Marais is trying to protect their livelihood and the 
Department of Ag is trying to strong-arm them. The dairy provides fresh raw milk to people 
that come to their farm in compliance with Minnesota law that states that unpasteurized/raw 
milk may be obtained when it is, “occasionally secured or purchased for personal use by any 
consumer at the place or farm where the milk is produced“.  But the Minnesota Department of 
Ag wants entry onto their farm and thinks they can regulate them to the same requirements and 
standards as large scale commercial dairy operations. 

Come join us on November 16 at 9:30 a.m., at the Minnesota Judicial Center in St. Paul for 
a 30-minute hearing on Lake View’s case by the Minnesota Court of Appeals. Please RSVP to 
campaigns@organicconsumers.org if you can attend. 

Click Here for a more detailed alert by Organic Consumers Association. 

Click Here for a more detailed alert by Support Lake View Natural Dairy. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

http://www.supportlakeviewnaturaldairy.org/%2523sthash.JSyyOlVw.dpbs
mailto:camgaigns@organicconsumers.org
https://action.organicconsumers.org/content_item/oca-email?email_blast_KEY=1360170
http://supportlakeviewdairy.azurewebsites.net/%2523sthash.looEaGgc.dpbs

